
October 26, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P O Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
 RE:  Pullman Disposal Service, Inc., G-42, Filing for New Rate 
    TG-200862 
 
Dear Secretary: 
 
This filing amends the previously filed tariff pages to docket number TG-200862.  The previous filing 
proposed rates for a new service offering cardboard only dumpster collection, however due to limited 
interest from customers and strenuous administrative requirements regarding this new service, the 
company has decided to forgo implementation of this service into their tariff.  The previously proposed 
Washington State University Food Waste program is the only customer requested rate remaining in this 
proposed amendment to the tariff. 
 
My authority to file on behalf of Pullman Disposal Service, Inc. is on record. If there are any questions 
please contact me via phone at 360-425-8000, fax at 360-425-8005 or email jdavis@boothdavis.com. 
Devon Felsted may be reached at Pullman Disposal Service, Inc., 135 NW Harold Drive, Pullman, WA 
99163; phone 509-334-1914, fax 509-334-5268 or email Devon@pullmandisposal.com. 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
     GL BOOTH · JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC 
 
      Jacqueline Davis 
 
     Jacqueline G. Davis, CPA 
 
cc: Devon Felsted, Pullman Disposal Service, Inc. 
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